WELCOME BACK
STUDENTS!

2021-2022

Virtual Parent Information
Meeting July 27 at 6 PM
REGISTER AT:
https://bit.ly/3x1swoE

RUSD RETURNS TO FULL
TIME INSTRUCTION FOR
n 2021-2022 SCHOOL YEAR

We are excited to welcome our
students back at all school sites,
= in-person, while continuing our focus
® on safety, care, and connection.

Health & Safety Measures

The health of our students and staff

Rowland Unified School District is our top priority. The Distict has
Welcomes Back Students to All implimented many Health & Safety
Campuses Full-Time, In-Person, measures which include:

on August 9th ¥ Thermal cameras to screen temperature

+ Upgraded classroom ventilation
+ Physical distancing with plexiglass dividers
+ on student desks and signage for traffic flow

Families who prefer not to return to
in-person instruction, please contact
Student Services Director Annette Ramirez

about alternative learning options at + Hand sanitizer stations in all classrooms
{ﬁjﬁ) A474-2513. + Touchless water bottle filling stations

v Masks will be worn by all students and staff

VISIT DUR WEBSITE

WWW.rowlandschools.org
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